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Welcome to NorDiNa’s symposium issue!
We are happy to present this issue of our Nordic journal NorDiNa, as a symposium issue. The Nordic 
Research Symposium on Science Education held in Linköping in June 2011 was a great event that 
gathered colleagues mainly from Nordic countries together for sharing and discussing research re-
sults, perspectives and development in science education. 

Ragnhild Löfgren, Glenn Hultman and Jan Schoultz from the organizing committee in Linköping are 
guest editors for this issue. 

We are grateful to the organizing committee for their hospitality and their excellent organisation of 
the symposium, and for preparing this issue of NorDiNa. 
Enjoy your read!

Sonja M. Mork			   Christina Ottander			   Svein Sjøberg
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